
 

February 15, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Clay Aurand, Chairperson 

House Committee on Education 

Statehouse, Room 174-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Aurand: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2734 by House Committee on Education Budget 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2734 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2734 amends current law regarding compulsory school attendance by students 

turning 16 years of age who have been receiving special education.  If a school registration that 

is provided to the State Board of Education includes an affirmation that school courses are taught 

by a competent instructor for at least 180 days, attendance at the school for students with 

disabilities would satisfy state compulsory attendance requirements. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2734 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


